Patricia Camebell

From: Tonya Kellogg

Sent: Friday, October 18, 2019 12:08 PM

To: Kristine Malone

Cc: Stacey Kemp; Linda Riggs; Sue Martens; Beth Vincent; Patricia Campbell
Subject: County Clerk Request for Cash Drawers

Kristine,

The County Clerk received two new positions in the FY2020 adopted budget. In addition to their duties, both
of these positions will be performing cashiering functions.

We are requesting two cash drawers in the amount of $100 each for these positions.
Please let me know if you need any additional information.

Thank you,

Tonya

Tonya L. Kellogg

Chief Deputy

Collin County Clerk

2300 Bloomdale Road, Ste 2106

McKinney, Texas 75071

972/548-4150 Phone

972/547-5731 Fax
www.collincountytx.gov
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The material in this e-mail is intended only for the use of the individual to whom it is addressed and may contain information that is confidential, privileged, and
exempt from disclosure under applicable law. If you are not the intended recipient, be advised that the unauthaorized review, use, disclosure, duplication, distribution,
or the taking of any action in reliance on this information is strictly prohibited. If you have received this e-mail in error, please notify the sender by return email and
destroy all electronic and paper copies of the original message and any attachments immediately. Please note that neither Collin County nor the sender accepts any
responsibility for viruses and it is your responsibility to scan attachments (if any).




